
Dragonframe Software License Agreement
 
1. This is an agreement between Licensor and Licensee, who is 
being licensed to use the named Software. 
 
2. Licensee acknowledges that this is only a limited nonexclusive 
license.  Licensor is and remains the owner of all titles, 
rights, and interests in the Software.

3. This License permits Licensee to use the Software on one 
computer system at a time. The Software may be activated on two 
computer systems at once, as long as the Software will not be 
used on more than one computer system simultaneously.

4. Licensee may make copies of the Software only for backup and 
archival purposes.

5. The Licensee is prohibited from (a) copying the Software and/
or x264 Software onto any public or distributed network; (b) 
using the x264 Software to operate in or as a time-sharing, 
outsourcing, service bureau, application service provider or 
managed service provider environment; (c) using the x264 Software 
as a standalone application or any other purpose than as 
integrated into the Integrated Product; (d) changing any 
proprietary rights notices which appear in the x264 Software or 
the Integrated Product; or (e) modifying the x264 Software.
 
6. LICENSOR IS NOT LIABLE TO LICENSEE FOR ANY DAMAGES, INCLUDING 
COMPENSATORY, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, EXEMPLARY, PUNITIVE, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, CONNECTED WITH OR RESULTING FROM THIS 
LICENSE AGREEMENT OR LICENSEE'S USE OF THIS SOFTWARE.  Licensee's 
jurisdiction may not allow such a limitation of damages, so this 
limitation may not apply.

7. Licensor has the right to terminate this License Agreement and 
Licensee's right to use this Software upon any material breach by 
Licensee. 
 
8. Licensee agrees to return to Licensor or to destroy all copies 
of the Software upon termination of the License. 
 
9. This License Agreement is valid without Licensor's signature.  
It becomes effective upon the Licensee's use of the Software.



10. The Licensee may transfer the license granted by this EULA 
only if the transferee agrees to the same terms and conditions of 
this EULA. The original Licensee’s license terminates upon this 
transfer.

11. The Licensee must comply with all applicable export laws and 
regulations.

12. This License Agreement is the entire and exclusive agreement 
between Licensor and Licensee regarding this Software.  This 
License Agreement replaces and supersedes all prior negotiations, 
dealings, and agreements between Licensor and Licensee regarding 
this Software.   


